
From: Halligan, Julie
Sent: 9/18/2012 11:50:55 AM

Yura, Jane (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=JKY1)To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: 1/8/13 Safety Symposium

Hi Jane. I agree, I have a meeting with Jim Hall and associates next week so a conference call shortly 
thereafter would be good.

Julie

From: Yura, Jane [JKYl@pge.com]
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2012 3:53 PM
To: Halligan, Julie
Subject: 1/8/13 Safety Symposium

Hi Julie, am back in SF this week (gladly!). Here's the current utility part of the working group for the 
CPUC Safety Symposium:

• Brett Lane, Sempra
• Jerry Schmitz, Southwest Gas
• Jane Yura, PG&E

It may be a good idea for you to schedule a conference call soon to discuss next steps. Maybe get the 
team to think about the agenda, before the call. I was thinking additional invitees could be AGA 
(American Gas Association), and possibly the State Fire Marshall/OES, perhaps PHMSA...?

Let me know,
Thx
Jane

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
To learn more, please visit http://www.pqe.com/about/companv/privacy/customer/
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